
Please Welcome April Guido, ARNP, your new medical provider for the Clay 

County School Board Near-Site Program.   

 

April transitioned to us from the St. Vincent’s Primary Care.   Before becoming a 

nurse practitioner with Ascension St. Vincent’s, she worked in the ER as a 

registered nurse for nearly 10 years.  April is a native of Clay County and 

attended Clay County Schools from elementary age through graduation from 

Orange Park High School.  She currently resides in Clay county and her children 

attend Clay County Schools.  April has been providing care (for some of you 

already) since December, and she looks forward meeting more of you and for 

this opportunity to work together. 

 

The Near-Site Clinics continue to be open by appointment only (schedule via the employee 

portal) and for virtual visits if you prefer by typing “virtual visit and your cell phone number” into 

the Reason for Visit section of your appointment.   

Thank you for trusting your healthcare needs to Ascension St. Vincent’s. 


